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30-31 January 2012. Subject Monitoring and Review Workshop was held at Banquet 
Room, Chancellery Building, UMP, involving all CMLHS staff. The objective of the 
workshop was to monitor and review courses that will be offered in Semester II 2011/2012 
and to review the subjects taught in Semester I 2011/ 2012. In the workshop, associates had 
provided feedback on the things that need to be improved in terms of assessments and teaching 
materials. At the end of the workshop, they reviewed the feedback, discussed the solution, 
revamped the teaching materials and refined the assessment with regards to their respective 
subjects. On the whole, the workshop is one of the strategies towards becoming a world-class 
university.
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